i
< Ju\,

MACS Mission Statement
“WE will provide a professional care service where children, young people and adults will be

listened to, valued, and respected equally”

Autumn Round Up ;‘*

Kirkhill Team

Project Manager Depute Manager

Linda Mackenzie Sharon Mckeown

Practitioners Susan & Peggie

Care and playful learning practitioners Kirsty, Lyn, Carmen, Marie, Susan G, Robert.
Jaqueline and welcoming Suzanne to our team.

Welcome to our autumn newsletter the News team will be bringing you a monthly
update of all the exciting events that we have been taking part in together with giving
you information about our up and coming events. If you have any suggestions about
our newsletters for the news team please let us know.

October
October is such a fun month! Here are some of the things we have done.
MOONDAY CELEBRATION

B Moonday is a Chinese celebration, to celebrate we made Chinese lanterns.

ROAD SAFETY

Primary 6 and up children to part in a road safety awareness work shop and
chequered flag held the workshop for us. We would like to give a big thank you to
MR Fotheringham. All the children really enjoyed it!

MR Fotheringham came in to show us the impact of crossing the road and when
texting, wearing headphones or doing anything distracting whilst crossing the road.
He also reminded us about the GREEN CROSS COD{ . He let the children try on
beer goggles which gave us impaired vision and all the children thought it was great
fun but also made them realise the dangers of road safety.

READY STEADY SCARE

We all took part in Ready Steady Scare. All the children had lots of different
ingredients and had a competition to see who could make the scariest cakes. There
were three Prize winners.
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listened to, valued, and respected equally”

WITCHES KITCHEN

The MACS witch Peggie had loads
%8 of disgusting and scary food for all
b the children to try.

MACS HALLOWEEN DISCO

A8 Josh from Kidnetics came in and
| we had a Halloween disco and lots
& | of prizes were won. IT WAS

ECO COMMITTEE

The Eco Committee is now up and running, the winter clean-up will take place soon
and the new plants and vegetables will be getting planted in time for spring.

CHILDRENS COMMITTEE.

The interviews for the children committee were taking place through-out October and
the first meeting was held on 6th Nevember. - Gongratulations to all our new committee
members.

CHILDREN IN NEED 2015

Our activities this week include cake and candy on Thursday 12" November

L
Sponsored silence!!l The macs leaders will each pay £1 if the primary 6+ children "5
can stay silent for one hour on Friday 13" there will be face painting and buy back

your child all donations welcome.

we hope You have enjoyjed reading our newsletter rRebecea anot



